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SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE
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Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors

Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
This Division

FROM : NATIVIDAD P. BAYUBAY, CESO VI

Officer In-Charge & i

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
SUBJECT : MIND EDUCATION LEADERSHIP SEMINAR
DATE " November 16, 2016

This has reference to the letter from the Regional Director Isabelita M. Borres, CESO III
dated November 14, 2016 regarding the invitation to Education Leaders (ROIX Officials, SDS,
ASDS, PSDS, EPS and School Heads) to the Mind Education Leadership Seminar in Seoul, Korea on
April 27- 29, 2017.

Basically, the training is a program established to foster Mind Education by International
Mind Education Institute (IMEI). It includes series of lectures from invited Guest Speakers, team
discussion and reports and practical Field Training,

The Institute also aims to help people gain confidence on their potentialities thereby
increasing work efficiency and ultimately in generating productive outcomes. The program also offers
an opportunity to observe schools in Korea that will put into practice the learnings on Mind
Education.

For those interested, please send your confirmation through this email address

hrdd depedregion9@yahoo com or text or call EPS Filma B. Catalan through this numbers
Smart: 09103005102 or for Globe: 09777613841.

The following are the requirements:

1. Passport

2. Payment of the visa in the amount of P1,500.00

3. Round Trip Ticket in the amount of P10, 000.00 more or less

Please send your confirmation letter to the contact information above for finalization of
number of participants who will join and for booking purposes until November 17, 2016 only.

For widest dissemination and information.



Confirmation Letter

Judith V. Romaguera

Chief, Human Resource and Development Division
DepEd, ROIX, Airport Road, Pagadian City
Madam:

Greetings!

Iam of Division.
1 am willing to join the Mind Education Leadership Seminar in Seoul, Korea on April 27- 29, 2017.

Please include me in the list and I am willing to comply the requirements.

Very truly yours,

Contact No.
Email add:
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